COFY FOR REPORTS CLERICAL

LLOYD'S REGISTER OF SHIPPING,

GREENOCK .

12th July., 1965,

Dear Sirs,

S.s. "GLENCULLEN"

In reply to your letter of the 10th instant I hawve
to inform you that the above vessel is at present at the
Kingston Yard and a cement wall is being fitted in the hold.
The vessel will eventually sail under her own power to
Sir William Lithgow's estate and she will then be sunk to
form a breakwater.

The situation is being followed here, and I will
advise you when the vessel is sunk.

Yours faithfully,

J.W. THURSTON

The Secretary
GLASGOW.
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